
NOTIFYING THE PUBLIC OF THEIR RIGHTS
UNDER TITLE VI 

1. The following notice is located on all our buses and vans; the
Raymond Facility reception area; and the Seaview Facility Meeting
room:

Notifying the Public of Rights Under Title VI 
PACIFIC TRANSIT SYSTEM 

 Pacific Transit System operates its programs and services without
regard to race, color, and national origin in accordance with Title VI
of the Civil Rights Act. Any person who believes she or he has been
aggrieved by any unlawful discriminatory practice under Title VI
may file a complaint with Pacific Transit System.

 For more information on Pacific Transit Systems’ civil rights
program, and the procedures to file a complaint, contact us at 360-
875-9418, 360-642-9418, 360-484-7418, or TTD 1-800-833-6388;
email hr_admin@pacifictansit.org; or visit our office at 216 2nd

Street, Raymond, WA 98577. You can also visit our website at
www.pacifictransit.org for more information including the
complaint form. 

 A complainant may file a complaint directly with the Federal Transit
Administration by filing a complaint with the FTA Office of Civil
Rights, Attention: Title VI Program Coordinator, East Building, 5th

Floor-TCR, 1200 New Jersey Ave, SE, Washington, DC 20590.

mailto:hr_admin@pacifictansit.org
http://www.pacifictransit.org/


 If information is needed in another language, contact Pacific Transit 
System at 360-875-9418, 360-642-9418, or 360-484-7418. 

2. The Title VI Policy, the Complaint Process and Complaint Form is 
posted on our web page at www.pacifictransit.org and at the 
reception desk, meeting rooms, and the driver’s rooms at 216 2nd 
Street Raymond, WA 98577 

    3.  The Title VI Policy and Complaint Form are posted on our 
website at  www.pacifictransit.org 

 

http://www.pacifictransit.org/

